
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 6 Summer School  
 
Thank you for recently expressing interest in our Summer School. We are pleased to 
confirm that this will be going ahead during week commencing 15 August. Please 
could you complete this short form to provide us with child's name, primary school 
and days you would like to attend by no later than Friday 10 June: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/hx6cexzibh 
 
Our Summer School will include literacy, numeracy, STEM, sport, team-building, 
health and wellbeing and preparing students for the start of Year 7. We will be in 
touch soon with further details regarding catering, transport and timings.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr T Fisher  
Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/hx6cexzibh

